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Unsent Message

From: Jennifer A. Lloyd

Subject: Re: T. Good Conference

To: Theresa M. Dethlefsen

Cc:

Theresa M. Dethlefsen writes:
Jenn,

I just wanted to thank you for being at the [Name Deleted] meeting.  I am thankful 
for your promptness and readiness to speak and give suggestions to help [Name 
Deleted].  Even though we did not get to that point I want to thank you for being 
there.

Theresa M. Dethlefsen
Guidance Counselor

Northwest High School
13501 Richter Farm Road
Germantown, MD
301-601-4642

Jennifer Lloyd
GWU/MCPS Millennium Fellow
Northwest High School
English 9 and AP Literature


